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07 July 2015
Moscow

Russian Federation

Mr. Pat Fitzsimons
Chairperson
Irish Chess Union

Dear Mr. Fitzsimons,

I would like to thank you for your kind invitation to visit Glorney Gilbert Junior
International Chess events 2015. Unfortunately, I will not be able to visit your
beautiful country due to the busy schedule for these period.

Kindly be informed that Mr. Kevin O’Connell, Chairman of the «Chess in Schoolsy
FIDE Commission, will be my representative at the opening ceremony of these events.
I wish everybody an enjoyable stay in Dublin and hope that all participants will
produce brilliant games and will contribute a lot for making this chess festival

unforgettable!

Sincerely yours,

B ——

Kirsan Ilyumzhinov
FIDE President /’—\



